
06.06.2019 Thirsk Community Primary School 

Welcome Back! 
 

We are in the final half-term of the school year  and already beginning 
to wonder where the school year has gone. Thank you again to the  

parents/ carers that attended the sports day events –they were         
excellent and even the weather played its part too! 

 
Allergies 

 
Please can I remind everyone to be very cautious around products    
containing nuts. We have several pupils who are highly allergic to 

products containing nuts. This is especially important when your child 
goes on a school visit and has to bring in a packed lunch. 

 
Trip to Saltburn 

 
This week pupils in Keystage One went on a visit to Saltburn. During 

the day children visited the beach, walked the along the peer and    
travelled on the miniature railway –well  done to Miss Cruickshank’s 

class that came back and told us all about it in their fantastic assembly.  
 

Freddie’s Fight  
 

Well done to Freddie, Emily and Scarlett  in 3/4 W for raising  money 
for this worthy charity. The children used Viking weaving skills to 
make braids and bracelets that they sold after school on Monday     

raising nearly £100. A super effort from everyone involved 
 

June 2019 

10th Sponsored Reading Competition 

 Nursery Visit to Library 

 Tracey C Assembly 

11th 3/4A Special Lunch 

 Yr6 Countryside Day 

12th Hockey training Yr3/4 

 6T & 6P Swimming 

13th Family Learning 

 Quadkids competition 

 Nursery Someone Special 

14th Pop up Library 

17th PTA Fathers Day Celebrations 

18th Family Learning 

 Nursery Parents Evening 

19th 6T & 6P Swimming 

 Nursery Parents Evening 

20th 3-4W Special Meal 

 Yr 5 Enrichment day 

 Family Learning 

21st New Reception Starters Meeting 

Attendance 

 
Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RB 98.9 Good 

RM 93.7 concerned 

1L 97.6 Good 

1/2S 95.6 slight concern 

2C  95.2 slight concern 

3/4A 95  slight concern 

3/4H 97.4 Good 

3/4W 97  Good 

5BC 89.4 Very concerned 

6T 93.3  concerned 

6P 96.8 Good 

Total 95.2  Slight concern 

Attendance Matters 

Please be aware that during the remainder of the summer term 

we will be carefully monitoring children’s attendance and  

punctuality at school. Where attendance is low due to            

unauthorised absences we will be holding attendance meetings 

with parents and carers. Please also can you be aware that term 

time holidays should be avoided and you may be fined. Poor 

punctuality and attendance hinders learning significantly. 
  



Pat Turner 

Oakley Butcher 1L for being a 

fantastic role model on our 

school trip. He followed every 

instruction and was a kind 

friend and he had a huge 

smile on his face for the 

whole day. 

 

Isobel Hilton 3/4A for having 

great enthusiasm in every-

thing she does, particular  

topic. She goes the extra mile 

with topic homework. Isobel 

is always a kind and            

considerate member of our 

class. 

After School Club Shout 

Out 

If anyone has any spare or 

unused toys, dolls or board 

games, the after school 

club would be grateful for 

any donations. Thank You 

Gardening Club 

This week the year 6 girls helped out  


